Serial: 1306 16 JUN 1952

Mr. John H. Howard 314 Wyndmoor Road Springfield, Del. Co., Penna.

Dear Mr. Howard:

Thank you for sending so the photocopies of a paper on advisory boards. I believe it will be very useful in drafting a mission and charter for a new SCAG.

Your offer of future assistance is appreciated. It is gratifying to know that such valuable assistance is available to the Agency as the need for it arises.

Sincerely,

(sqd) Ralph J. Camine

RALPH J. CANINE Major General, US Army Director, Armed Forces Security Agency

Copies furnished:
AG (3)
OOT

W.F. Friedman/eby/12 June 52 Consultant RF: HRPeterson/60219/rlp/14 Jun 52

MEMO FOR RECORD: Self-explanatory - reply to ltr from Mr. Howard to DirAFSA dtd 2 June 52.